
This week has definitely flown by as it was super busy! Teachers have been busily finalising
assessments and getting student reports completed. This term, we have been lucky enough to
have K-2 Intensive Swimming at Black Line Swim School, as well as the Year 3-6 students
participating in golf lessons with Melinda Bonetti and Mrs Forner. What a great term of sport
had by all.  
School Presentation Night preparation has started. All students have been practising their items.
Please do not forget to purchase your tickets either through the School Bytes app or through
our front office at school, you do not want to miss out!
Next week, we will have our last visit with Dr Kate Bricknell. She will be working with teachers
on planning for the new 3-6 syllabus change which will take place next year.   
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email: yenda-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
web: yenda-p.schools.nsw.gov.au

Monday 20 November
MRHS High School Yr 7 2024 Transition Day
Friday 24 November
Wear Boardies to School Day
Wednesday 29 November
2024 Captains’ Speeches 9.30am
Thursday 30 November
Year 6 Mini Fete

Dates for your Calendar

Monday 4 December
Presentation Night 6.30pm
Thursday 7 and Friday 8 December
PBL Awards Days
Wednesday 13 December
Year 6 Farewell and whole school disco

http://yenda-p/
http://yenda-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/


20 November
MRHS Yr 7 2024

High School
Transition Day

Dr Kate Bricknell
Visit

21 November
Dr Kate Bricknell

Visit

22 November
Presentation Day  

Rehearsal (staff and
students only)

23 November 24 November
Wear Boardies to

School Day
St Francis de Sales

Orientation

27 November 28 November 29 November
Year 6 Speeches

30 November
Year 6 Mini Fete

1 December
Marian Catholic

College Orientation

4 December
Presentation Night

6.30pm

5 December 6 December 7 December
PBL Awards Day
Bronze, Silver &

Gold

8 December
PBL Awards Day

Diamond- 
Leeton Pool

11 December 12 December 13 December
Year 6 Farewell
Whole School

disco

14 December 15 December
Last day for

students

Term 4 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Week
7

Week
8

Week
9

Week
10

Boys To The Bush
BTTB‘s focus is to provide an environment
free from the distractions in our young boys‘
lives, allowing them the opportunity to be
surrounded by positive influences and giving
them opportunities to succeed. Encouraging
mateship, resilience and a sense of
belonging.

Our school will be participating in a
fundraiser next Friday 24 November.
Students are asked to wear board shorts to
school for a gold coin donation.
There will also be a lolly guessing
competition, where students need to guess
how many lollies are in the jar for 50c. 
Please help us support this wonderful
program! The winner will be announced on
the day!



Friday 24 November
Friday 1 December
Monday 4 December (so school uniform
is clean for Presentation Night)
Friday 15 December

All students to wear sports uniform on the
following days:

Sports Uniform Days

End of year celebrations
At Yenda Public School we are a Positive
Behaviour for Learning (PBL) school.
Throughout the year, we manage student
behaviour and attendance using PBL values.
Each day if students exhibit our 3 values of
Responsible, Respectful, Resilient learners,
they receive a mini merit for that day. The
amount of mini merits received, will
determine what reward they will achieve.
Notes will go home in the upcoming weeks,
to notify parents of what reward their child
has received. PBL reward days will occur in
Week 9. All classes will have their end of year
class party celebrations in Week 10.   

At Yenda Public School we take pride in our
uniform! A reminder of what our uniform looks
like is below. Our sport uniform is NAVY shorts.
Please ensure all our students are wearing the
CORRECT uniform at school. Please contact the
school if you have any questions or concerns in
regards to our uniform.

Summer Uniform

Canteen Orders
We are so thankful to have such great parents
who run and help in our canteen. They do a
fantastic job each week feeding us all. 
As you can imagine, Friday morning is very busy
getting all the orders in. To ensure this runs as
smoothly as possible we ask all parents to:
-Have each child’s individual order on a
separate order bag (either paper or reusable)
-Money in the bag when given to the canteen or
parents can pay with a card if they are at the
canteen at order time. 
We appreciate your assistance in ensuring our
canteen runs as smoothly as possible!

New phone system
Our school has upgraded our phone system in
the last few weeks. Our office hours are
8.30am to 4pm. The phone will ring during
these hours only. If calling outside these
hours, the phone will not ring, however you
will hear a message stating the office hours
instead. 

P&C Tea towel fundraiser
Our tea towels have arrived and they look
amazing! Our students have done a great job
drawing a picture of themselves to put on it.
There are still some tea towels available to
purchase at the front office. You do not want
to miss out on these keepsakes of your
children!  



Book Club
Orders and money for the final issue of Book Club
2023 are due back by Friday 24 November.

Presentation Day Tickets on Sale
Our Yenda Public School Presentation Night is a
chance to celebrate the achievements of students
throughout the 2023 school year. 
Tickets are now on sale! 
Tickets are $10 each – Extra tickets are now
available for famlies to purchase (no cost for
Yenda Public School students, and tickets do not
need to be purchased for Yenda Public School
students). Siblings who are not Yenda Public
School students may attend but will need a ticket.
 

Improved School Attendance
Regular attendance at school is essential for
students to achieve quality life outcomes.
Our goal this year was to increase the
attendance rate of students attending 90%
of the time by 5.52%. I am proud to say that
we have had an increase of 22.9%
attendance! Our school attendance is above
state average at 91.5%! Well done to all our
families!

Covid - 19 Advice for Families
Just a reminder, if any student has symptoms
of Covid, please do a test at home before
coming to school. If the test returns positive,
students are to remain at home until
symptom free. Once symptoms have gone,
students are free to return to school.  

Kindergarten
Orientation



Diamond Awards
KA - Indie Crowe, Emma Curran,  Blayze Ross, Lexi Tsai-Kellett, Bethany Wilkinson
1/2P - Macie Everett, Scarlett Richards, Felicity Stockton, George Turner, Jasmine

Vearing, Quade Walter
1/2Q - Sienna Cafe, Lara Evans, Georgie Harman, Anthony Irvin, Jyiden Knight, Leo

Manera, Chantelle Power, Savannah Riggs, Sawyer Rossetto, Noah Ryan, Quinn Serafin,
Alexis Ward

3/4B - Isabella-Jane Apps, Joie Damini, Willow Dunn, Skye Evans, Stella Forster, Austin
Lodding, Alexis Meginley, Emily Nehme, Alex Rossetto, Sienna Serafin, Noah Signor,
Danielle Smith, Damon Tsai-Kellett, Emme Turner, Mason Vearing, Sophie Wallace,

Olivia Wilkinson 
4/5C - Harry Atkins, Jaxon Cafe, Peyton Callinan, Rikki-Claire Damini, Emily Harman,

Alexander Hartnett, Megan Newman, Amelia Ryan, Chandre Thomas, William Wallace,
Heather Wilkinson

5/6B - Alex Bastianon, Rowdy Damini, Noah Everett, Flynn Mallamace, Jack Millis,
Michael Nehme, Maeve Powell, Cooper Power, Thalia Singh, Jacinta Smith, Lizzy Starr,

Aiden Twigg, Luke Twigg, Jaden Vearing

Gold Awards
KA - David Linnell

1/2P - Sienna Hawkins
1/2Q - Emily Linnell

3/4B - Sapphire Gorey-Gatto, Alexis Hawkins
4/5C - Charlotte Linnell

5/6B - Noah Chapman, Ted Refalo

PBL Awards

Assembly Awards
Principal Award - Aiden Twigg

Class Awards
KA - Ryder Lawrence, Alexi Heffer, Ivy Walter, David Linnell, Heath Bull, Scarlett Preuss,

Charlie Atkins, Harper Coenradi
1/2P -Cooper Ingold, Jasmine Vearing, Felicity Stockton, Scarlett Richards

1/2Q - Savannah Riggs, Nate Badoco, Jyiden Knight, Georgie Harman
3/4B -Joie Damini, Austin Lodding, Emme Turner, Noah Signor, Isabella-Jane Apps,

Danielle Smith
4/5C -Amelia Ryan, Rikki-Claire Damini, Megan Newman, Robert Nehme, Himmat Rakkar,
Peyton Callinan, Jaxon Cafe, Zacariah Cattermole, Hayden Ings, Leo Richards, Alexander

Hartnett
5/6B - Alex Bastianon, Rowdy Damini, Leila Forster, Flynn Mallamace, Jaden Vearing,

Braxton Vearing



Thank you to our parent and family members
who volunteer their time to assist in our
canteen. If you are rostered on at the canteen
and are unable to make your shift, please
contact Hannah on 0418217571.

24/11/2023
8.30am - 12pm
1pm - 2.30pm

Hannah Harman
Amanda Charles

1/12/2023
8.30am - 12pm
1pm - 2.30pm

Hannah Harman
Amanda Charles

21/11/2023 1.15pm - 2.15pm
 Lisa Badoco

Helper needed

28/11/2023 1.15pm - 2.15pm
Louise Turner
Jill Rossetto

5/12/2023 1.15pm - 2.15pm
Lisa Badoco

Helper needed

12/12/2023 1.15pm - 2.15pm
Louise Turner
Jill Rossetto

Canteen Roster Term 4

Friday

Tuesday



This week KA has been learning all about
koalas. We read and watched information
about koalas and this is what we know...

Scarlett

Bethany

Rylan

Alexi



Charlie

Ryder Rupert

Blayze



Lexi Kayden

Emma David



Indie Ivy

Heath Harper



 

Year 7 2024 
Parent Information Night 

Is your child starting Year 7 at 
Murrumbidgee Regional High School in 2024? 

Griffith Site Hall 

Address: 88 Coolah St 
Griffith NSW 2680 

Time: 5.30pm to 6.30pm 

Date: Monday, 
20 November 2023 

There will be no tours. For further information
please contact Ms Kara Sergi at 6969 9300

MRHS will be holding a brief presentation for parents
of new students followed by a Q & A session. 

Wade Site Library 

Address: 39 Poole St, 
Griffith NSW 2680 

Time: 5.30pm to 6.30pm 

Date: Monday 
20 November 2023



Rotary
Club of Yenda

MONSTER CHRISTMAS RAFFLE

$2
a

Ticket

40 + Prizes for the little KIDS & your Big Ones too
Hamper

Toys
Pedal tractor and trailer

Bike
Scooter

Vouchers from local businesses
Wine

Games
and much, much more.........!

All proceeds will support local projects and organisations.
Raffle Drawn 16 Dec @ Yenda Diggers Club

Griffith Swimming Club 

or information on our club please contact us via
email committee@griffithswimclub.org.au 

or find us on Facebook 
Website griffithswimclub.org.au 

 Come along for a fun night of racing! 

All levels of swimmers are welcomed but must be 
able to swim 25m freestyle unassisted. 

There is no charge for the first three (3) weeks. 
Come down on a Wednesday night with your 

goggles ready to swim and enjoy the BBQ dinner! 

For enquiries, more details on our Time Trial nights 

WHEN 

TIME

WHERE 

Wednesdays 

GRALC 

6:15pm 

https://griffith.swimming.org.au/
https://griffith.swimming.org.au/
https://griffith.swimming.org.au/

